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No. 20 Official Newsletter of Apex 40
For Continuing

Fellowship
PRESIDENT: Owen Ballinger SECRETARY: Lorraine Burgesé
842 1882 (Home) _ 848 1777 (Home)

879 2000 {Business)

CORRESPONDENCE: 16 Bullen Street East Doncaster 3109

NEXT DINNER: Friday lst August 1980

PLACE: Dandenong Club, 53 McCrae Street Dandenong

TIME: 7 p.m.Social Drink 7.36 p.m.Dinner

CONTACT: Sec. Lorraine by Wednesday 30th July if you would

like to come along to this dinner.

LAST DINNER: It was a marvelous night for many reasons, the fellowship

was tremendous, the fines session was hilarious {(of
course after the Rort what else could you expect).
To make the night complete, Martin & Win Hopper
called in to give us the wonderful news about

their daughter Sue, for those of you that don't
know, Sue was critically injured in an accident,
but with the love, devotion and praying of many
people, she is now on the way to recovery.

1981 Rort at Maryborough, Queensland: Planning is under way for the

coach trip to Mafyborough for the 1981 Rort over the Queen's Birthday
weekend.' We have worked out a draft'itinerafy leaving Melbourne on
the Sunday before the long weekend and arriving back on the following
Saturday. The itinerary is arranged to enable us to pick up Rorters

at Bendigo and at Wollongong if necessary to fill the bus.
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